
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 2ND FEBRUARY 2024 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

JANUARY 

 

FEBRUARY 

 

 Mon 5 Feb 11am—Y4 Class Mass 

 Thur 8 Feb—Chinese New Year lunch 

 Fri 9 Feb—Break up for half-term 

 Mon 19 Feb—Back to school 

 Fri 23 Feb—Birthday table 

 Mon 26 Feb 11am —Y5 Class Mass 

 

MARCH 

 

 Mon 4 Mar 11am—Y6 Class Mass 

 Mon 4 Mar—Rec & Y6 Heights & 

Weights check 

 Tues 5 Mar— People we love  

        planters  

 Thur 7 Mar—World Book Day  

 Mon 11 Mar 11am—Y1 Class Mass 

 Mon 11 Mar 4.15pm—Dance club 

show 

 Mon 18 Mar 11am—Y2 Class Mass 

 Thur 21 Mar—Y5 London trip 

 Mon 25 Mar 11am—Y3 Class Mass 

 Wed 27 Mar—Easter Lunch 

 Thur 28 Mar 3.30pm —Break up 

Easter 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Goodness, another week has flown by!  

 

I am just back from taking a small group of Year 6 children to the 

monthly mass for the sick at St Joseph’s. We have a waiting list of     

children who want to sacrifice their Enrichment Friday to attend the 

mass, which is so heart-warming. The parish were so thrilled to see the 

children and vice versa, it was a lovely calm end to a busy, busy week.  

 

Our weekly class masses are a highlight and we love it when you are able 

to join us. Year 3 did a great job this week and Year 4 are looking        

forward to celebrating mass on Monday at 11am, all are welcome. 

 

This morning we invited all of the children who swam in the        

Swimarathon, for either school or other organisations, to come out during 

our celebration worship and I was overwhelmed with the number-well done   

everyone. We have raised over £200 so far and there is still time to      

contribute on Scopay, if you would like to. 

 

Year 4 have had a particularly busy week getting ready for their       

Shakespeare performance in March and having their first Ukulele lesson-

which was so exciting! They also had their penultimate Enrichment     

session in the Forest, den building. It does not get much better than that! 

 

Sunday is Family Mass at St Peter’s at 10.30am, we hope to see you 

there. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 
 

God Bless 

Mrs Gili-Ross x 

PE DAYS 

Rec  Weds & Fri 

Year 1  Mon & Thurs 

Year 2  Tues & Fri 

Year 3  Mon & Weds 

Year 4  Mon & Thurs 

Year 5  Weds & Thurs 

Year 6  Weds & Thurs 

PLEASE SEE OUR PARISH  

NEWSLETTERS ON SEPARATE  

ATTACHMENT 



 

 

 

 

PLEASE ORDER SCHOOL LUNCHES VIA SCOPAY 

Week commencing 5th Feb 

PLEASE NOTE: THURSDAY 8TH WE 

CELEBRATE CHINESE NEW YEAR, 

PLEASE CHOOSE OFF MENU  

Please choose off the Autumn/Winter menu  -  

WEEK 3 

Please see menu HERE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If your child celebrates their birthday 
during February, we would like to     in-
vite them to join the special   'Birthday 
Table'  This includes a  cupcake with 
candle and a specially decorated table, 
the cost is 50p (please pay via Scopay 
under trips/events) 
  
The 'Birthday Table' for February will 
take place on Fri 23rd February 
  

If you have any out grown 

uniform, that is in good 

condition and no longer 

needed, donations are 

gladly welcomed at the 

school office. 

 

This is a great way to  

support each other and 

be as sustainable as    

possible, doing what we can to stop wastage and       

protecting our environment for future generations. 

 

Once we have more stock, our Laudato Si group will    

organise another display in the next half-term. 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus


 EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 

the 

 

SWIMARATHON 

Well done to all the children that took part in the ‘Swimarathon’ last 

Sunday.  They have raised over £200 so far. If you would like to make a 

voluntary donation, this can be paid via Scopay, under trips & events 

before Weds 7th Feb.  The money raised goes to support local        

charities.  

https://forms.office.com/e/unbMyBD3K9
https://forms.office.com/e/unbMyBD3K9





